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On February 4, 2022, Osman Chalishkan Mzhavanadze, Chairman of the International
Investors Association of Georgia and the Turkey-Georgia Business Council of DEIK, paid a visit
to the Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of the Republic of Turkey to Georgia,
Fatma Ceren Yazgan. The meeting was attended by Cengiz Mataraci, Deputy Chairman of the
DEIK Turkey-Georgia Business Council, Omer Aydin, Member of the  Executive Board, and
Ahmet Juniet Darchin, Trade Attaché of the Republic of Turkey in Tbilisi. During the meeting,
the sides discussed the problems existing during the pandemic, the deepening of trade and
economic relations between the two countries, the attraction of more foreign investment and the
implementation of various joint activities and projects in the future.
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